250th Celebration Meeting
September 22, 2015

Members Attending: Pat Cook, David Little, Betty Wasson, Bruno
Siniscalchi, Jim Hidden, Melanie Streeter, Marletta Maduskuie, Casslyn
Cook, Sarah Baker

Absent: Parker Roberts, Denise Boewe, Pat Perkins

Meeting called to order at 6:00 pm.

Marketing/Publicity

Marletta shared the revised Events and Memorabilia packet. Sponsorship

packets were handed out and reviewed. After some discussion, it was agreed
that Marletta would make some revisions.

Marletta will make copies once the revisions have been made.

Events

Bruno and Casslyn will attend the Harvest Festival at the Remick Farm on
Saturday September 26th. Melanie will call Sheena Harte to see if there are
any restrictions as to what information can be handed out that day.

Committee members will distribute the “Crafters Wanted” posters.

Memorabilia
Memorabilia items were discussed, the following is a list of what the
Committee will be responsible for:

Commemorative License Plate

Commemorative Book

Cook Book

Postage Cancellation Stamp

Christmas Ornament

Wooden Coin

Next meetings:
September 29, 2015 at 6:00 pm Town Office
October 13, 2015 6:00 pm Town Office

Motion made by Bruno to adjourn, seconded by Pat C. Meeting adjourned
7:05 pm.



